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As a lifelong resident of the State of Oregon, I am appalled that this resolution is 

being allowed to take up valuable time and resources that should be given to things 

like the housing shortage, jobs, homelessness and drug addiction instead. You know, 

the important stuff that affects us all. There is limited time in each legislative session 

to get the important business of the State accomplished. This issue is not important. 


